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To Major-General the Honourable GEORGE RANDOLPH PEARKES, 
V.C., P.C., C.B., D.S.O., M.C., 

Lieutenant-Governor of the Province of British Columbia. 

MAY IT PLEASE YOUR HONOUR: 

I have the honour to transmit herewith the Annual Report of the Department 
of Municipal Affairs for the year ended December 31, 1962. 

W. D. BLACK, 
Minister of Municipal Affairs. 

Victoria, B.C. 




